
                    Parent’s Meeting                                         October 2, 2006 
 
1.  Pauline Miller is in charge of the uniform closet. 
2.  Recharter is the first of November. Money is going to stay at $65.00 per 
scout and $55.00 for second scout. Eagle scouts and adults are $10.00. 
3.  In October, troop is getting new tents. Mrs. Einertson is handling that. 
4.  Joe Como and Dietmar Breitkreuz will be doing a Troop 714 band called 
Joe’s Glue at the Scout Expo on November 18th. They are looking for a 
drummer, keyboard player and a few singers.  They do not need anymore 
guitar players. Adults only. They will be playing at the Expo from 2:15-2:45. 
Come cheer them on. First practice is this Sunday at Dietmar’s house from 
6pm-8pm.  
5.  Scouting for Food starts tonight and runs through November 27th. Bring 
cans in and make sure you put your name, patrol name and number of cans 
on a 3 x 5 card and give to Mrs. Neas (adult in charge) or Jonathan Egbert 
(scout in charge). 50 cans is the minimum for each scout. Goal is 88% 
participation of all scouts and 100% for PLC. 
6. Popcorn Sales. We have to sell popcorn to keep charter dues down. Show 
and Sell opportunities on Saturdays this month. Sign-up sheep is on the 
table. For more information, see Cathy Moland, Popcorn Chair. 
7. Keep training up to date.  We need to keep current on this. Training dates 
on the website. 
8. Adult in Charge Checklist and Troop 714 Key dates handouts were passed 
out. Adult in charge doesn’t have to go on the trip. Scout in charge will 
make flyer and announce it at the meetings. Adults can assist them if needed. 
9. Discussed this year’s trips and answered questions. Discussed Family 
campout, positive and negative aspects. Adults encourage to sign up for trips 
or activities that need an adult in charge to make sure it happens. 


